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New York, 18 September 2015—The Millennium Development Goals (MDGs) achieved signi�cant progress over the past 
15�years, but persistent gaps in of�cial development assistance and an insuf�cient access to markets, affordable medicines 
and new technologies have highlighted the need for a rejuvenation of the global partnership for development, according to a 
new report launched today by United Nations Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon. 

The “Taking Stock of the Global Partnership for Development” report of the United Nations MDG Gap Task Force monitors 
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